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CONSISTORY MEETING SYNOPSIS 
June 8, 2010 

 
Present:  The Rev. Dr. Charles Wiessner; Elders: Ron Hamm, Bill Kalsbeek; Deacons: Brooke Johnson, 
Mike Shafer; and Clerk: Liz White.  Excused:  Elders Chris Forte, David Francis, Ed Matson.   
Motions passed during the meeting:    

 Approval of agenda; approval of May 4 regular meeting minutes; approval of May 17 New Life 
meeting minutes; accept the treasurer’s report as presented; allow New Brunswick group to stay at church 
and make them feel welcome; while consistory thinks the proposed ICC school is in accordance with 
FRCC’s Building Policy, consistory has some concerns and requests that ICC address a list of initial 
concerns to be presented by Consistory and address them in a detailed proposal; FRCC is open to and excited 
about the opportunity to participate with Nola Boezeman to provide a supervised ministry opportunity; 
forego the regular July meeting, but leave open the possibility of a special meeting regarding ICC; and 
adjournment. 

Items of note 
 New Life Planning.  Reflected on the process, reviewed the sign-up sheets and noted how many 
signed up on each sheet.  Of the 13 sheets, only one had no one to sign up.  That will be addressed later.  One 
other will be discussed at the Consistory Retreat in January.  Of the other 11, six had a volunteer to act as 
convener, four had no one sign up to be convener, and one did not need a convener.  Consistory will 
encourage the committees to get started now and not wait until after summer.  Some have already met or 
plan to do so in the near term. 
 New Brunswick Youth Group will be spending one night at the church next month on their way to 
join a work project.   
 Job Link Access Point will have an open house at FRCC June 24 at 11:00 AM.  Saturday June 26 is 
the first regular day of operation. 
 Nola Boezeman was accepted by Classis as a Student Under Care.  FRCC will be working with her to 
determine how we can assist with her training requirements.       
 From Worship – Communion is scheduled for August 1.  Pastor Chuck will be away for the July 11 
and the September 5 services. 

From Building & Grounds – There will be some work days scheduled throughout the summer to 
prepare the area for the prayer garden.  The Emergency Preparedness Committee is working on a plan to 
determine where people congregate in case of an emergency.  There is a problem with the air conditioning in 
the Fellowship area and it will be addressed.    

From Fellowship – They are hoping to get a Durham Bulls outing together.     

From Mission - The mission for June will support Food Bank of NC.  July will be to support our 
overseas missionary.    

    No meeting is scheduled for July.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for August 10, 2010.   


